COVID-19 Update (July 30th. 2020)

OYO Swim Club is working on the Return to Swimming Fall Plans based on City of Ottawa
and Swim Ontario guidelines and protocols.

The 2020-2021 season Registration process is not open yet, however, if you swimmer is
willing to join OYO please contact Norma Perez (manager.oyo@gmail.com)

Stay safe and healthy!



